
Maggie Preston-Coles 
18 Carriere Road 
Corbeil ON P0H 1K0 
H (705) 752-0514  
C (705) 477-2730 
maggiejpreston@gmail.com 
 
Tuesday, May 7th, 2019 
 
Dear Ms. Hawkins, 
 
I am writing to request attendance at the next East Ferris Township Council Meeting, on Tuesday, May 
14th, 2019, at 6:00 pm. I wish to discuss the proposed subdivision on Centennial Crescent, MacPherson 
Drive, and One Mile Road. 
 
I wish to address Council regarding the following:  
 

1) Nugget Article April 30th – “municipal staff and council have agreed to work with the residents to 
address those fears.” Rochefort: “we are listening to the residents. We are being receptive to 
them.” 

i) Request for itemized list of conditions that Dégagné must follow in order to meet 
official approval (to be available to public) 

2) Potential Conflicts of Interest (Request for Investigation by Provincial Integrity Officer) 
3) Risk Assessments for Road Safety (Freedom of Information Request regarding traffic complaints, 

collisions and enforcement on Centennial Crescent), Fire Safety and Insurance 
4) Impact of Municipal Growth on East Ferris Township Council, Fire Department, and Ontario 

Provincial Police services (ex: potholes on Centennial and Carrière, among other roads, not 
being filled; taking responsibility for increased road issues as a result of adding 25 more homes; 
who will be responsible for adding sidewalks/shoulders to accommodate new subdivision?) 

5) Site Plan Controls – How will these be monitored in order to ensure that recommendations are 
met prior to, during, and post construction phases? Who will be responsible for enforcement 
should these conditions not be met? 

6) Updated Petition Signed by Residents Submitted to Erika Lougheed at closing of Council Meeting 
April 23rd  

7) Appeal Submission Friday, May 10th, 2019 
 
Your time and consideration in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Maggie Preston-Coles 
East Ferris Township Resident 
 
 

 
 
 


